YYZ CABINS SHOP
COMMITTEE

February 4 2025
ATT: All CABINS IAMAW Members

As we prepare for the upcoming summer bids, the union is committed to ensuring that the
scheduling process aligns with the preferences and sentiments of our members. To achieve this,
we will be conducting a survey to gather input on preferred scheduling options for 6x3 vs 4x2.

Survey Details: The survey will focus on comparing two potential scheduling models:

e 4 Days On/2 Days Off
e 6 Days On /3 Days Off

Your feedback is essential in helping us determine which schedule best meets the needs of our
members and supports a balanced work-life dynamic. The results of this survey will directly
inform our approach to the summer bids and ensure that we are advocating for a schedule that
reflects our member’s preference.

This will not affect any compression shifts at all and we will continue to advocate for the
maximum allowable compression numbers as per the Collective Bargaining Agreement.

How to Participate: The survey will be open on February 5 2025, and close on February 20
2025. We encourage all members to participate.

Please take a few moments to complete it and share your honest feedback. Your voice matters,
and this is your opportunity to shape the scheduling process.

We appreciate your input and look forward to working together to create a schedule that benefits
everyone. If you have any questions or need additional information about the survey, please feel
free to reach out to Nunzio Bellissimo at nbellissimo@iamaw2323.ca
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